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Sunderland Lions Club

August 29, 2022  Mavyor 
John Grant 
Township of 
Brock 1 Cameron 
St. E. Cannington, 
ON LOE 
1EO

Re: Special Occasion Permit for Sunderland Memorial Arena

Dear Council, The Sunderland Lions Club will be hosting another �Opry Night in Sunderland� 
i.e. a Country & Western and Bluegrass concert on October 15, 2022 in the Sunderland 
Town Hall auditorium.

We are requesting that Council grant an exemption to the Township�s Municipal Alcohol Policy to permit 
the sale of alcohol (beer and wine) to attendees during the intermission (approximately 20 to 30 minutes 
long), as well as 30 minutes before and after the concert. As was the case in previous years, it is 
our intention to have a small bar area set up in the north-west corner of the main floor of the auditorium.

The bar will, of course, be staffed by our Smart Serve trained Lions Club members.

We would ask that you place this matter on an upcoming Committee or Council agenda so that 
we can proceed with our planning and promotion of the concert. If you have any questions 
regarding this request, please contact the undersigned.


